
May 24, 2016 

Robin Ancona 

Director, Telecommunications Division 

Michigan Public Service Commission 

7109 W. Saginaw Hwy. 

P.O. Box 30221 

Lansing, MI 48909 

Dear Ms. Ancona: 

RE: Lennon Telephone Company Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 3(U) - TAM Transmittal No. 2 

Please be advised that Lennon’s Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 3(U) is hereby rescinded, effective May 31, 2016. 
 This Tariff No. 3(U) is being replaced in its entirety by Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 3(R).  

Lennon’s Tariffs can be viewed in their entirety at http://telecommich.org/news/?newsid=199. 

The sheets that contain changes can be viewed at 

www.telecommich.org/Documents/LennonMPSCTARIFF3UTAMtransmittal2.pdf. 

The effective date of these changes is May 31, 2016.  

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact our office. 

Yours truly, 

Scott Stevenson 

President 

SS/ma 
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Lennon Telephone Company 1st Revised Sheet No. 1 
Cancels Original Sheet No. 1Tariff MPSC No. 3U 

Issued: May 24, 2016 Effective:  May 31, 2016 

Issued under the authority of PA179 of 1991, as amended. 

Randy Fletcher, General Manager, 3095 S. Sheridan Road, Lennon, Michigan  
48449-0329 (810) 621-3301, rfletcher@lentel.com

LENNON TELEPHONE COMPANY 

Schedule of Rates, Charges and 
Regulations Governing Unregulated 

LOCAL TELEPHONE EXCHANGE SERVICE 

Applying in the Exchanges of this Company 
in Michigan as listed in the Company’s 

Tariff MPSC No. 1R 

Lennon Telephone Company M.P.S.C. Tariff No. 3(U) 
has been withdrawn in its entirety.

hadalam
Tariff Received




